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United States Department of State 

Washington, D.C. 20520 

August 7, 1984 

Mondale/Ferraro Headquarters 
2201 Wisconsin Ave., N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20007 

Dear Sir: 

Please pass the enclosed letter, forwarded to 

this office from American Embassy Rome, to Geraldine 

Ferraro. 

I would appreciate your calling me when you 

receive the letter. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Madeline c. McNamara 
Secretary 
Italian Desk 
Off ice of Western European Affairs 
Tel: 632-8553/8210 
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